
 

 Page 1 of 1 HB 2890 - 1 

FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 2890 - 1 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Krista  Dauenhauer 
Reviewed by:  Julie Neburka 
Date:  4/12/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Directs Oregon Military Department to submit report to interim legislative committees, no later than July 
1, 2018, regarding implementation of Oregon Code of Military Justice. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Military Department, Department of Veterans' Affairs 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 

2017-19 Biennium 2019-21 Biennium

Lottery Funds 500,000

Total Funds $500,000 $0  
 
Analysis: 
The bill allocates, in the 2017-19 biennium, $500,000 Lottery Funds to the Oregon Military Department 
from the Administrative Services Economic Development Fund (Fund). A maximum of $475,000 from 
the allocation is allowed for payments of tuition waivers to members of the Oregon National Guard. The 
remaining $25,000 of the allocation is the maximum limit for payment of expense, to the Oregon Military 
Department, associated with paying administrative costs for providing the tuition waivers. Furthermore, a 
member of the Oregon National Guard may not receive a tuition waiver unless the all federal tuition 
assistance programs available to the member have been exhausted.  


